
 

Severe Weather 

 

In the event of school closing due to severe weather a decision will be made as early as possible to 

give parents time to make arrangements.  Parents should listen to local radio stations who broadcast 

lists of school closures, and can consult the following website 

 

 http://schoolclosures.suffolk.gov.uk. 

 

  In addition to this school will endeavour to send a text message to each family notifying them of a 

closure. 

http://schoolclosures.suffolk.gov.uk/

